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Discontinuation of VC Relay 
 

 

 
         VC Relay 
 
 
 
PEWA announces the discontinuation of the VC Relay, all types. 
 

1. Reason:  Decrease in market demand 
 
2. Schedule:  Last time buy - end of September, 2009 

       
 

      3.  Substitution:  None offered 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

Panasonic Electric Works 
Corporation of America 
 Head Office: 629 Central avenue, New Providence, NJ 07974 
 Telephone: (908) 464-3550 
 Fax: (908) 464-5719 


